

WORLD CHIEF GUIDE'S MESSAGE

• • •

I am so very glad to be back in Canada again, and to have the opportunity of meeting so many old friends, and making new ones too.

It is good to see how the Guides and Brownies of Canada have grown in quantity and quality through these recent years, courageously over-coming handicaps and giving of their best in the communities throughout the Dominion.

I offer my congratulations and good wishes to all who have helped to build up this great and successful branch of world wide Movement.

-THE LADY BADEN-POWELL, G.B.